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Celebration afternoon F-6 

Friday 16th December – F-6  

Friday 16th December - Year F-5 step up 

 

Monday 19th December – Students on-site will be supporting staff as they clean the rooms, 

desks and straighten out supplies and materials for 2023.  

 

Tuesday 20th December – Pupil Free day. Staff will be on-site. Students are not required. 

 

Dates for 2023 
 

The following dates are in place for the start of 2023: 

Tuesday 24th January:   Booklists that have been prepaid, can be collected from the 

school between 8.30am and 12 noon. Books paid for and 

not collected on this day, will be available to students on 

their first day of school. 

 

Friday 27th January:  All staff return to school (no students) 

Monday 30th January:  All VCE classes commence (Year 12, 11, and Year 10 

students doing a Unit 1 – 4 subject on a Monday) 

Tuesday 31st January:   All Year 4 to 10 and VCE Vocational Major students 

Wednesday 1st February:  All Years F-3 

Please note:  Foundation (Prep) students will have the following 

Wednesdays off school – 8th, 15th, 22nd Feb and 1st March. 
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Art Exhibition Success! 
Thank you to all the families, friends and teachers that attended the Art Exhibition. The students received many rave 

reviews.  

 

 
 

   

 
 

 



 

Buloke, Loddon, Gannawarra (BLG) Project – 2022 Youth Awards 
Congratulations to the following Boort District School Students on receiving a nomination and award in the 2022 

Youth Awards. The event was held at the Boort Memorial Hall on Friday evening.  

In the Leadership category:  Fergus Bear 

Imogen Broad 

Zac Mayberry 

 

In the Creative category:   Owen Byrne 

 

Teamwork category:   Jack Potter 

 
 

Bee Hotels 

Last Wednesday and Thursday the Art Room was a hive of construction as the Year 5 class created ‘Bee Hotels’. 

The structures were made by the Boort Men’s Shed and the students filled their hotels with native bee and insect 

friendly materials such as wood, sticks, bamboo and pinecones. We can’t wait for Jo Bear to share photos of the 

hotels installed in their new area. I am sure they’ll get a great review on Air BeeNBee. 
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